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The text of this bill opens so many loopholes to malevolently controlling an 
individual's healthcare decisions, that it is comical. The motivations for this bill are 
ridiculous--founded on misinformation and cowardice. The bill serves nobody, but it 
will restrict the freedom of Mainers to care for themselves and their community. The 
representatives who put this forward should be ashamed of themselves. I urge the 
legislature to vote no on LD380. 


